
SACRAMENTAL 

OPPORTUNITIES     
Baptism:   Parents are required to attend a Baptism Preparation Class. 

Classes are held every month. Please contact the office to enroll. 

Marriage:   Arrangements must be made at least six months in advance.  

Contact the office for an appointment. 

RCIA:   RCIA is program for those who are interested in learning more 

about the Catholic faith with a possible interest in joining the Church.  

Sick/shut-in:  Please contact the office to make arrangements 

for a visit by the Eucharistic Ministers. 

Funeral Arrangements: Arrangements can be made by 

contacting the office. 

Follow us on TWITTER at CatholicCtrUGA 

Sr. Barbara Daniels, msc 

Sacramental Coordinator 

CATHOLIC CENTER MISSION  
STATEMENT 

The Catholic Center at the University of Georgia is a Eucharistic  

Community that seeks to live the gospel of Jesus Christ in the tradition of our 

Roman Catholic faith and the spirit of St. Francis. As Christian disciples we 

are charged to answer Christ’s call for compassion by becoming instruments of 

peace, charity and justice.  We seek to stand in solidarity with the poor, the 

stranger, the alienated and to collaborate with those who serve them in local and 

global communities.  We endeavor to respect a universe created by God in Love. 

Religious Education 
 

RE classes will resume in the fall. 
 

David Briones, Director of Religious Education  

For the week of  May 17th, 2015 

The Ascension of  the Lord 

The Quotable Pope Francis… 

“Each of us has a vision of good and of evil. We have to 

encourage people to move towards what they think is 

good... Everyone has his own idea of good and evil and 

must choose to follow the good and fight evil as he 

conceives them. That would be enough to make the world 

a better place.” 

     ~Pope Francis 

 

Pope Francis’  

Prayer Intentions  

May 2015 

Universal: That, rejecting the culture of indifference, we 

may care for our neighbors who suffer, especially the sick 

and the poor.  

Evangelization: That Mary's intercession may help 

Christians in secularized cultures be ready to proclaim 

Jesus.  

READINGS & MASS INTENTIONS 
(+) indicates In Memory  

 

SUNDAY:  THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD  
Acts 1:1-11    Eph 1:17-23 or Eph 4:1-13 or 4:1-7,11-13    Mk 16:15-20 
Saturday, 5/16 5:00 pm - David Dwinell (+) 
Sunday, 5/17 8:00 am - Tony Dupras (+) 
  10:00 am -  The Catholic Center Community 
 

MASS READINGS & INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK:   
Monday, 5/18 Acts 19:1-8 & Jn 16:29-33 
   8:00 am -  
 

Tuesday,  5/19 Acts 20:17-27 & Jn 17:1-11a 
  5:00 pm  -  
 

Wednesday, 5/20 Acts 20:28-38 & Jn 17:11b-19 
  8:00 am -  
 

Thursday, 5/21 Acts 22:30,23:6-11 & Jn 17:20-26 
  5:00 pm -  
 

Friday, 5/22 Acts 25:13b-21 & Jn 21:15-19 
  8:00 am -  
 
 

NEXT SUNDAY:    PENTECOST SUNDAY 
Acts 2:1-11    1 Cor 12:3b-7 or Gal 5:16-25     Jn 20:19-23 or Jn 15:26-27,16:12-15 

Are you interested in becoming  

an Altar Server?  

Being an Altar Server is a great way for students in 4th 

to 12th grade to serve our faith community while 

becoming more involved in the Mass.  

Please contact coordinator Sharon Gamble at 

sgamble3.athens@gmail.com or 706-248-4823 for 

information. 

STAFF DIRECTORY 
Director  Fr. Thomas F. Vigliotta, ofm  tfvigs1@gmail.com  

Campus Minister  Fr. John Coughlin, ofm     stsixtus66@gmail.com 

Assistant Director & Finance Manager  Mr. John Hennigan ccuga.john@gmail.com 

Staff Support Sr. Marietta Jansen, acj ccugafriars@aol.com 

Administrative Assistant  Mrs. Jenni Toutkoushian ccugaoffice2@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant Mrs. Emily Abraham ccuga.emily@gmail.com 

Sacramental Coordinator  Sr. Barbara Daniels, msc   ccuga.srbarbara@gmail.com 

Volunteer & Safe Environment Coordinator  Mrs. Victoria Reeves ccuga.victoria@gmail.com  

Director of Religious Education & 
Coordinator of Collegiate Activities  

Mr. David Briones brionesda@gmail.com  

Chef and Events Coordinator  Mrs. Persia Briones persiab@gmail.com 

Buildings and Grounds Mr. Sonny Fincher sfcelf@yahoo.com 

PHONE:  706-543-2293                                                        OFFICE HOURS:  10:00 AM TO 4:00 PM   

CATHOLIC CENTER  

 SUMMER SCHEDULE  

SUNDAY MASSES: 

Saturday 5pm Vigil  

Sunday 8am & 10am  
 

WEEKDAY MASSES: 

Monday 8am (Morning prayer begins at 7:45am) 

Tuesday 5pm (Evening prayer begins at 4:45pm) 

Wednesday 8am (Morning prayer - 7:45am) 

Thursday 5pm (Evening prayer - 4:45pm) 

Friday 8am (Morning prayer - 7:45am) 
 

RECONCILIATION: 4pm on Saturdays or by appt 

ADORATION will resume in the fall. 

A new Catholic Center website will launch on June 1st!   
Watch the bulletin or check the current web site for more information.  



Bulletin Announcements: Send to ccuga.emily@gmail.com. All announcements must be approved by Fr. Tom and must be received Tuesday prior to publication.  

The Week at a Glance… 

CRISIS HOTLINES 
 GA CRISIS AND ACCESS LINE- (24 hour crisis hotline) 800-715-4225 

 SUICIDE HOTLINE 800-784-2433 

 THE COTTAGE- crisis line 877-363-1912 
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Our Faith Community Prayer List 

We lift up in prayer all of our faith family members 

who suffer physically, emotionally, or spiritually, 

especially: 

Michael Amrich, Teresa Angle, Bill Ball, 

Bob "Butch" Bartlett, Pat Boobas, Grace Byrne,  

John Casey, Harry Catchpole, Carol Catoe, George Dougherty, 

Susan Dougherty, Duane Gamble, Charo Garcia-Pozo, 

Joe Henneberger, Irena Holland, Kalafut family, 

Larry Kelly, Nick Lanza, Bill O'Neill, Teresita Pages, 

Rose Ann Presley, Fr. Tom Vigliotta, and Bob Wilson 
 

Please also keep our students who will be traveling on service 

trips to South Africa, Israel/Palestine and Costa Rica in your 

prayers. May they experience and share God's grace while 

working with the marginalized in these countries.  
 

In Memory 
With deepest sympathy our community prays for the souls of 

the faithful departed and for their loved ones, especially: 

John Patrick Kelly and Tony Dupras 

Through the mercy of God may they rest in peace. 

FINANCIAL UPDATE for 5/10 

 Weekly Collection  $ 11,864.10 

 Children’s Collection $        21.00 

 Second Collection $   1,250.00 

 Online Giving     $   3,053.00  

Online Givers: 39 

 Alms     $      389.00 

 Alms Disbursed    $      989.30 
  

Goodsearch & Goodshop.com      

Total “FREE MONEY” Raised $ 361.01 

   Supporters  164 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday    

17 

8am Mass 

10am Mass 

 

18 

8am Mass 

5:15pm Bereavement 

Group  

19 

5pm Mass 

5:30pm OSF 

 

20 

8am Mass  

 

21 

5pm Mass 

 

22 

8am Mass  

 

23 

5pm Mass 

6:30pm Korean Mass 

& Dinner 

THE 2015 ARCHBISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 
“ALL THIS I DO FOR THE SAKE OF THE GOSPEL” 

Thank you for supporting the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal.   

Reminders: 

 Write “UGA Catholic Center” as parish on all pledges and payments. 

 The Archdiocese will mail / email you monthly pledge reminders. 

 Checks should be made payable to the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal. 

 Electronic payments may be made via our web site http://cc.uga.edu or the 
Archdiocese Appeal web site http://www.archatl.com/aaa/how-to-give.html 

For 2015, we at the Catholic Center at UGA have been assigned a goal of $49,700.  
Given our number of registered families and last year’s level of participation, please 
consider pledging $150.  All funds raised in excess of our goal will be refunded to the 
Catholic Center and will be used for our Frances Wallis Student Scholarship 
program.  Those who contributed last year should have received a letter from the 
Archbishop regarding this year’s Appeal. Final pledge payments are due Dec.31.  

GRADUATE STUDENT/YOUNG PROFESSIONAL FELLOWSHIP BIBLE 

STUDY will have the first meeting of its summer study on Mon., June 1 at 

7:00 p.m. at the Center. Newcomers are always welcome.  For more infor-

mation, please contact Christy Sinksen at 706-613-

0921 or csinksen@uga.edu.  

 

 
 

Wednesday, May 20 

Day Trip to Lake Hartwell  
Driving directions are available for anyone who needs them.   
 

Monday, May 25 

Memorial Day Mass & Celebration 

The Silver Angels will partner with the Catholic Center Community for a 

potluck brunch following the 9AM Memorial Day Mass and program at the 

flagpole. 

*** ATTENTION FEMALE VETERANS *** 
Please bring photos and memorabilia from your military days to the Center 
Hall just prior to the Memorial Day Mass.  The items will be put on display in 
the Hall through the morning activity. 

JOB OPENING at MDCHS 

Monsignor Donovan Catholic High School has a part time position open for a Director 

of Facilities.  Job Requirements: Bachelor Degree and experience in facility 

maintenance. 

Please email resume to Patrick Yuran at pyuran@mdchs.org.  

Any questions please call Vickie Yaughn @ 706-433-0223.  

Summer Institute & Athletic Camp ~ June 2015 

Registration is  now open for the 2015 Summer Institute & Athletic Camp at Mon-
signor Donovan Catholic High School.  Details and registration forms can be found 

online at www.mdchs.org or pick up a brochure in the chapel or Center office. 

The Interfaith Hospitality Network of Athens is a non-profit organization 

whose purpose is to provide immediate shelter, food, transportation and 

guidance to homeless families with children due to the impact of misfortunes 

upon their lives.  The Catholic Center supports Interfaith Hospitality Network 

of Athens by serving as a support congregation to Emmanuel Episcopal 

Church by providing trained volunteers during their host week.  Emmanuel 

Episcopal Church provides shelter to the homeless families ~4 times per 

year.  The host week for Emmanuel is June 7-14, 2015; the Catholic Center 

volunteers will be assisting Emmanuel Church during this host week by 

providing volunteers.  To check out IHNA, go to the website:  ihnathens.org.  

If you are interested in learning more or in becoming a volunteer, please 

contact Ginny Lynch, 706.369.0045; lynch@uga.edu.  

73%  

of goal! 

Volunteer Opportunity:  Donut Ministry 

The Catholic Center community thanks Joyce Waller for coordinating our 

Donut Ministry during the past school year!  Now it’s time to pass the baton 

for the upcoming 2015-2016 school year.  We are looking for someone to 

coordinate the volunteer schedule for donuts after the 10AM Sunday Mass-

es.  Please call the office if you would like to sign up for the Donut Ministry 

or are interested in learning more about what it entails. 

tel:800-715-4225
tel:800-784-2433
tel:877-363-1912
mailto:lynch@uga.edu

